[bookmark: _GoBack]On August 25th, 2020 the Executive Committee of the Conference of Local Health Officials reviewed and approved the PE 01-05 proposed amendment via email vote.  9-0 – all members voted yes. 

The proposed amendment to PE 01-05 is needed to clarify that MOU is only needed between LPHA and CBO if CBO is doing contact tracing and/or wrap around services, not if CBO is only doing communication and outreach.
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